
Public Masses Suspended / Remote Parish 
Operations During COVID-19 Health Crisis 
 
Bishop Barber, in response to the Mandatory Shelter in Place order 
from the Contra Costa County Health Officer has suspended all 
public Masses. Additionally, the office and church will be closed 
beginning Tuesday March 17th until April 7th. 
 
Although there will be no public Mass, Mass will be celebrated 
privately in the church everyday for all outstanding Mass intentions.  
 
Also, the Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick will be available for 
anyone who is in serious need of it. Call this emergency line: 510-
259-8706. 
 
Confession is still available by appointment with our priests. 
 
St. Vincent de Paul is still available feeding the needy. 
 
All events, meetings or activities are canceled until April 7th. 
 
The church is closed for safety reason; but the chapel is available 24 
hours a day to provide a place of prayer and solace. If you need the 
code to the chapel, contact the office at (925-432-6404), or email at 
office@goodshepherdpittsburg.org 
 
You may contact staff members directly (see on the front page of our 
website: http://www.goodshepherdpittsburg.org) or call  (925-432-6404), 
or email at office@goodshepherdpittsburg.org and we will respond to 
you within one business day. All paid staff are still on the job, in 
service to bringing the Kingdom of God to completion but are 
working remotely.  
 
We will be providing more information on the celebrations of 
sacraments (baptisms weddings, funerals) soon. We appreciate your 
understanding in this matter and praying for your health and safety 
and a swift end to this crisis.  
 
Fr. Thi Hoang  
 
 


